
M	E	M	O	R	A	N	D	U	M	
	
May	30,	2018	
	
To:	 	 File	(Programs	by	Location	Page)	
	
From:	 	 Kevin	Cantwell,	Associate	Provost	&	Dean,	GS;	SACSCOC	IL	
	
Subject:	 MSW	status	at	USG	
	
This	is	to	note	that	an	MSW	proposal	submitted	to	the	USG	in	the	fall	of	2017	
received	no	formal	direction	or	approval	by	the	System	office.	It	has	not	been	
withdrawn.	No	communications	to	SACSCOC	or	to	the	discipline-specific	accrediting	
body	were,	therefore,	initiated.	
	
	
	
	
/s/	Kevin	Cantwell	
	
	
	
	


